Sickness Policy

We appreciate that time off can be awkward however, if your child is unwell then they will be better cared for in their own home with their parents. We are happy to care for children with minor coughs and colds but will not care for children who are very unwell, infectious or running a high temperature. We need to consider the welfare of all the children in our care. 

As per the ‘Guidance for infection control in schools and other childcare settings’ published by Public Health England - if your child has had diarrhoea or sickness in the last 48 hours please do not bring them in, but call and let us know. 

If your child becomes ill whilst in our care, we will make them as comfortable as possible, isolate them from the other children if necessary and reassure them. We will contact you immediately and continue to care for your child until you arrive. 

We are happy to administer medication, please see our Medicine Policy. 

We are happy to work when we have minor ailments such as colds etc. However, we will not work if we have sickness or diarrhoea or any other highly contagious infection. Continuing to work would only result in a further spreading of the infection and we would be unable to provide your child with the care they deserve. We would try to find replacement staff to cover however in the unfortunate event that we cannot find cover it may be necessary to cancel some children for the day. Please see our absence policy. We will give as much notice as possible. 
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